
1

Copyright DutyFree Magazine. All rights reserved.

Canada Goose opens at Turkey's Istanbul
Airport

Canada Goose makes its debut in Turkey at Istanbul Airport

ATU Duty Free, a subsidiary of TAV Airports and Unifree Duty Free/Gebr. Heinemann, has opened
Canada Goose’s first store in Turkey at Istanbul Airport.

The 91 square meter store in International Terminal Departures has a distinctive interior design
with eye-catching lighting architectural details. It features a diverse range of products, including
Canada Goose parkas, lightweight jackets, knitwear and accessories.

Ersan Arcan, CEO of ATU Duty Free, said, “We are excited to continue expanding our brand
partnerships and introducing our passengers to esteemed global brands. In line with this effort, we
are delighted to unveil Canada Goose's first store in Turkey at Istanbul Airport. Visitors to the
Canada Goose store will not only discover the brand's latest and most popular collections but will
also enjoy an exclusive shopping experience in a store with eye-catching ambiance in its
architecture. Leveraging our extensive experience in luxury retail spanning over 20 years, and the
collaborative synergy between Unifree Duty Free, Gebr. Heinemann and ATU Duty Free, we remain
committed to enriching our portfolio with world-class brands.”

Jan Richter, Director Purchasing FAWJ at Gebr. Heinemann, added, “We are very happy to welcome
Canada Goose to Istanbul Airport and provide the travelers with a new and unique addition to their
shopping experience. Canada Goose stands for performance paired with luxury and will delight
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shoppers with a wide and exciting product range. At Gebr. Heinemann, we strive for long-term
partnerships, and I want to thank all parties involved for the excellent cooperation.”

Ceren Tonguç, CCO of Unifree Duty Free, said “Our foremost priority is delivering exceptional
service and an impressive shopping journey for our customers. We are working on this highest goal
every day. So far, we have introduced many global brands to our passengers as the sole operator of
Duty Free areas at Istanbul Airport. And today, we are delighted to introduce the luxury brand
Canada Goose’s first store in Turkey at Istanbul Airport. Canada Goose will showcase passengers a
wide product range and a unique shopping experience.’’


